



Congresswoman Donna F. Edwards Office Leticia Forrest, Office Coordinator 5001 Silver Hill Road, Suite 106 Suitland, MD 20746

September 19, 2012

Dear Ms. Forrest,

On behalf of the students at Princeton Elementary School, please accept our heartfelt gratitude for the school supplies that your office bestowed upon our youth. Our students are our future and we believe that every opportunity is a blessing. Many of our students in need will benefit from these supplies that you so graciously donated. Community partners and members of our government are indeed an important part of the success of our youth and your support is greatly appreciated. Thank you for your continued support and partnership for our youth.

Sincerely,

HeNina Bunch Principal

W. Busch

